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Sarah S. Broomfield

From: Sarah S. Broomfield
Sent: Tuesday, October 1, 2019 11:50 AM
To: #Students_Announce
Subject: Free meal for your staff/faculty guest in Dining Services

To: Students 
From: Sarah Broomfield, Academic Affairs Office 
Re: Share-A-Meal Program 
  
Have you ever thought of inviting your labor supervisor or a faculty member to lunch? The Academic Affairs Office provides the 
opportunity for students to invite a faculty or staff member to share a meal in Dining Services. The faculty or staff guest’s meal 
is paid for at no cost to the student.  This program is intended to promote community-building between students, faculty, and 
staff members in an informal setting around a shared meal. 
  
In an effort to foster inclusive community, we invite all students to participate in this program. If you are on the Meal Plan, or if 
you are exempt from the Meal Plan, you may invite a guest (faculty or staff member) to share a meal (breakfast, lunch, or 
dinner) twice during each term.  
  
Food Service has been provided with a listing of all employee names. As you enter the cafeteria, please stop by the cashier. You 
must sign your name by the name of the faculty or staff member who is your guest in the appropriate column depending on your 
meal plan status. The Academic Affairs Office will cover the cost of the meal for those students not on the meal plan. 
  
This program will begin on Wednesday, October 2, 2019.  
  
Sarah S. Broomfield 
Executive Assistant to the Dean of Faculty 
Berea College Academic Affairs Office 
CPO 2204 
859-985-3487 
 
 


